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Congressman Smith To Visit Auburn
(KLZA)-- Nebraska Congressman Adrian Smith will meet constituents of the
Third District during a mobile office on Wednesday in Auburn.

A mobile office allows constituents to meet directly with Congressman Smith
about federal issues and take advantage of the constituent services available
through his office, such as assisting individuals with challenges they face while
working with a federal agency, ordering flags flown over the U.S. Capitol, and
booking tours in Washington, D.C.

Smith, who has offices in Grand Island and Scottsbluff, will hold the mobile
office in Auburn on Wednesday morning at the Auburn City Hall in the Council
Chambers from 11:00 until noon.
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